

From: Brian Holian
To: DCL *lh*
Date: Wed, Aug 16, 2000 2:21 PM
Subject: Fwd: ta brief for the potential red finding at ip-2

do we have 45 days for this insp report??

hub got a call from satorious....

CC: Wls

②

A1160

From: Mark Satorius
To: Doug Coe
Date: Wed, Aug 16, 2000 2:18 PM
Subject: ta brief for the potential red finding at ip-2

doug

per our conversation earlier, your branch will need to get the briefing together (coordinated w/ oe and r1, who should be on the phone for support). after you are on sam's and the edo's (frank is acting next week) calendar, pls provide me w/ a set of acceptable dates and times for the actual briefing of the ta's and i will coordinate w/ secy. altho r1 will hold up the issuance of the letter until we complete the briefing, we should move quickly (brief the ta's by next Thursday or Friday at the latest). the region is aware of and sensitive to the need to coordinate w/ opa, oca, and other internal and external stakeholders. accordingly, i think developement of a communications plan would be a good idea.

mark

x1721

CC: Brian Holian, David Gamberoni, David Nelson, Ellis Merschoff, Fran Hubert J. Miller, James Luehman, James Wiggins(...)